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The United States congratulates the Iraqi people on today’s parliamentary
election. Citizens from every ethnic and religious group, and from all 18
provinces, including those internally displaced, made their voices heard.

The newly elected members of parliament will have the important task of
forming an inclusive government, responsive to the needs of all Iraqis. We
hope this process moves quickly, and on the constitutional timeline, so that
Iraq can continue moving toward a more secure, prosperous, and brighter
future.

The United States stands ready to partner with Iraqi leaders as we continue
to build a long-term relationship of cooperation and friendship between our
two nations — a strategic partnership based on the Strategic Framework
Agreement that will contribute to stability in the region and growing peace
and prosperity in Iraq.
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